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Bridges Prep News & Notes: April 6, 2018 

From Mr. Wilson’s desk … 

Congratulations to Angela Wolff, a third grader at Bridges Prep, for 

winning an art contest that will see her work printed on grocery bags this 

summer at Food Lion!  

Everyone is invited to her bag signing celebration at the Beaufort Food Lion 

on June 9 at 10 

a.m.  

Her parents, Sierra 

Van Why and Billy 

Beckett, are thrilled 

at her achievement! 

Well done, Angela! 

  

 

On a personal note … I would like to wish 

all students, staff and parents a restful and 

rejuvenating Spring Break. This has been a 

long stretch (about 60 days with just two days 

off) of school for many of us and this break is 

much deserved.  

I encourage you all to enjoy the time off and 

come back ready for just 33 more school days to finish this year strong! 

When we return, Spring MAP testing begins along with High School End of Course Exams. In May 

we have the SC READY and PASS Tests. Parents, please follow the drop-off/pick-up procedures. 

And, please be mindful of the student dress code as the weather gets nice.  

We have a lot to do in the final 33 days of class, and I know everyone will pull together to make this 

another exceptional year at Bridges Prep.  Enjoy your Spring Break! 


